Drumm, Kristin

From: Murry Waldman <mjwsf@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, April 16, 2018 4:07 PM

To: MarinLCP

Cc: "KDrumm@marincounty.org.jliebster"@marincounty.org

Subject: April 24th Meeting of the Board of Supervisors. Local Coastal Program Amendments 3 and 7

Murry j. Waldman OPPOSED

Marin County Board of Supervisors

Dear President Connolly and Members of the Marin County Board of Supervisors,

| write as an owner of a house in the Coastal Zone. | oppose adoption of the California Coastal Commission (CCC) staff
changes to Amendment 3 and Amendment 7 in Marin’s Local Coastal Program Amendments. The Board should either

reject the CCC staff’s proposed language or take no action, and retain the existing Local Coastal Plan.

Both Amendment 3 and Amendment 7 contain provisions that,if adopted, would impose burdensome and impractical
permitting requirements, contrary to the Coastal Act.

Please vote No on the proposed amendments.
Murry J Waldman

152 Seadrift Road
Stinson Beach



